March Newsletter

Board News

The Board will hold its first meeting of 2022, Thursday March 10. The agenda for the meeting can be found below, members are welcome to attend.

DeSantis will be in the Commons this Thursday with the first mowing of the year. At the end of the newsletter is the tentative mowing schedule for the year, please note that Thursdays are the day for service.

The Board would like to thank the members for their timely dues payments and for the comments some members chose to make. The neighborhood directory will be updated with the requested changes, and it will be included with the next newsletter.

Financial reports for February are available with the links below.

Groundhog Day in Abiqua Heights

It sounds repetitive, because it is repetitive, but the Board hears from the members about the following issue, almost exclusively. So, we will once again remind everyone.

- Pick up after your pets.
- Take in you trash, recycling, and yard waste bins.
- Please drive cautiously especially on the downhill sections of the community as sometimes you are travelling faster than you realize.
- When parking on the street please be respectful of your neighbors.
- Gas powered blowers are loud and environmentally unfriendly, please limit the use of these devices.

Neighborhood News

The Friends of Abiqua Heights Easter Egg Hunt will return on April 16, 2022 at 11 AM. This event is privately sponsored and not funded with your dues.